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Dear Grote: 

It's been a long time since I have written you, 
as indeed I believe I note every time I do so. However, 
it has continued to be a complex life, and I can only hope 
that I have not risked any real values by the dilatoriness 
of much of my correspondence. 

I am brought to writing this time by a letter 
from Bernard S. Finn at the Smithsonian, advising that 
despite the impressive catalogue of radio equipment they 
already have almost everything on your list. He suggests 
that the American Museum of Electricity in Schenectady or 
the Museum of the Hydro-Electric Power Commission of 
Ontario, which are just being developed, would be delighted 
to obtain your collection. I thought it would be well, 
however, to inquire as to your wishes in the matter before 
opening the way for a request from anyone other than the 
Smithsonian for a donation of your property. 

I am sure you have given up on me entirely, 
especially in view of an optimistic note of mine possibly 
two or three months back that I might get down your way by 
September. The possibility still exists but is no more 
definitely predictable than it has been before. 

Anyway, I'll await your instructions on this 
other possibility for exhibit of your collection of radio 
equipment and possibly make better sense when I write you 
next. 

Continuing best wishes,

I!--p 
Charles H. Schauer 
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